
PUBLIC EXHIBITION DRAFT VOLUNTARY PLANNING AGREEMENT 
BETWEEN LEETON SHIRE COUNCIL 

AND ACENERGY IN RESPECT OF THE PROPOSED BATTERY ENERGY STORAGE SYSTEM 
(BESS) PROJECT AT 120 HOUGHTON ROAD, YANCO 

Leeton Shire Council endorsed the public exhibition of the draft Voluntary Planning 

Agreement (VPA) between Leeton Shire Council and ACEnergy in respect of the 
proposed BESS Project at 120 Houghton Road, Yanco for a period of twenty-eight 

(28) days commencing 30 August 2025 until 25 September 2025. 

The draft Voluntary Planning Agreement (VPA) between Leeton Shire Council 

and ACEnergy can be viewed on Council’s website www.leeton.nsw.gov.du 

or between 9.00am and 5.00em Monday to Friday from 30 August 2025 until 25 

September 2025 at: 

e Leeton Shire Council office located at 23-25 Chelmsford Place, Leeton 

e Leeton Library 

e Whitton Post Office 

e Yanco Newsagency 

e Murrami Post Office 

Anyone wishing to make comment on the draft Voluntary Planning Agreement 

(VPA) between Leeton Shire Council and ACEnergy can do so via email 

council@leeton.nsw.gov.au or by mail to Leeton Shire Council, 23-25 

Chelmsford Place, Leeton by Friday 25 September 2025 up until 5.00em. 

For any inquiries or further information, please contact Francois Van Der Berg 

on 6953 0921.


